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E-bikes are completely revolutionizing transportation in cities and providing easier 

access to them will only improve the lives of Oregonians. Not only will E-bike 

purchasers benefit from   their new mode of transportation but car drivers will also 

benefit from fewer cars on the road leading to less traffic, shorter time spent looking 

for parking, and all sorts of other problems that can be attributed to too many cars. 

Other states have had tons of success with similar programs and Oregon would be 

no different.  

 

Thank you for your consideration 


